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Response to “Regarding Cooperation in accepting Debris resulting  
from the Earthquake and Tsunami Disaster” 

  
  

In response to “Regarding Cooperation in accepting Debris resulting from the Earthquake 
and Tsunami Disaster” (Governor, Aichi Prefecture), dated April 5, 2012, and “Regarding 
Cooperation in accepting Debris resulting from the Earthquake and Tsunami Disaster” 
(2012 Junkan No. 673; Director, Department of Environment, Aichi Prefecture) , dated the 
same day, Chubu Electric Power Co., Inc. will confirm detailed items relating to the 
proposed plan, and will conduct a technological study of its feasibility, with the securing 
of the approval of residents of the prefecture by the prefectural government as a necessary 
prerequisite. 

  


